

## ASX/Media Release

## **QANTAS BOARD UPDATE**

**19 April 2024:** Qantas has announced John Mullen will commence as Non-Executive Director and Chairman-Elect on Monday 22 April 2024, earlier than the previously announced 1 July 2024 start date.

As previously indicated, upon the resignation of Richard Goyder ahead of the Qantas Annual General Meeting (AGM) in October, Mr Mullen will assume the role of Chairman.

Mr Mullen's position on the Board will be put to a shareholder vote at the AGM. He expects to reduce his existing professional commitments over time.

Media Enquiries: Qantas Media +61 418 210 005 <a href="mailto:qantas.com.au">qantas.com.au</a> Investor Relations Enquiries: +61 416 058 178 <a href="mailto:filipkidon@gantas.com.au">filipkidon@gantas.com.au</a>

Authorised for release by the Qantas Board of Directors.

